
Golf Advisory Board

DATE: May 11,2016

TO: City Commission

FROM: Golf Advisory Board

SUBJECT: Recommended Capital Improvement Projects FY 2017-2021

At the meeting of the Golf Advisory Board held on May 11,2016, the Board reviewed
the recommended Capital Improvement Projects for Fiscal Years 201 7-2021.

The Golf Advisory Board did not make a motion to recommend the proposed Capital
Improvement Projects for FY 2017—2021 since there were not any projects contained
in the plan for the Golf Course.
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Dr. Richard Porraro, Chairman
Golf Advisory Board
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cc: Dennis Beach, City Manager
Mark A. Beaudreau, Recreation Programs Administrator
Brian Donovan, Deputy City Manager


